
Beginning December 29, 2010, the Kane County Environmental Health office will move to 1750 Grandstand Place, Suite 2, 
Elgin. The office will continue to have office hours on Tuesday mornings from 9:00 am to 12:00 pm.  Well and septic 
permits as well as other forms may be submitted in person at our Elgin office from 9:00 am to 12:00 pm on Tuesdays.  To 
drop off paperwork during all other hours please use the mail slot in the door.  You must bring all required forms with you 
as extra forms will not be available.  Required forms are available on our website at www.kanehealth.com .  Well and 
septic plans will still be accepted at the health department office in Aurora and may also be dropped off at the Kane 
County Building Department.   It is very important that all paperwork is complete to avoid processing delays. 
 
Continue to call our Aurora office to schedule well and septic inspections.  The office number is 630-444-3040.  Also, 
please continue to submit all mailed permit applications, As-Built plans, well construction reports and water samples to 
the new Elgin office location to avoid processing delays. 
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